
Y5 East Riding Football League Finals event
Monday 17th June 2024

After securing their place in the East Riding Football League Finals with a couple of incredible
results and performances against South Cave back in May, our Y5 boys headed for Wolfreton
with confidence levels high. Despite facing some impressive players in all games, our boys
certainly had their moments in each of the games and were, by no means, outclassed in any
of the games. They did, though, have minimal luck on their side throughout the evening. One
game in which they drew should really have been a win and another game in which we lost
was definitely a game which we would normally have drawn at least. Despite being out of
luck, the boys played with amazing spirit and continued to play some fascinating football
which had blown South Cave away in their previous fixture before the final. To honour their
achievement of qualifying for the final and finishing 5th overall in the Y5 East Riding Football
League, the boys received a medal each at the end and left very much with their heads held
high, determined to come back in Year Six and go one step further. Well done, boys, on a
wonderful season of football. You did yourselves, your parents and your school proud!


